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                                                                                                                               Thursday  04th June 2020 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you and your families are well. We are really looking forward to welcoming some of 

your children back to school next week and thought it may be helpful to clarify arrangements 

regarding free school meals and food vouchers as we move into the first phase of schools 

reopening.  

 

Children in Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 

If your child is in Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 or Year 5 and therefore is not returning to school 

next week in line with government guidance, you will still receive a food voucher each 

week. 

 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

If your child is returning to school next week, your food voucher will be replaced by the 

entitlement of a hot meal every day for your child, as before the period of lockdown. This 

will be the case even if you choose not to have the hot meal and send your child in with a 

packed lunch. 

 

Children of Key Workers 

If your child has been attending school during the lockdown period and has also been 

receiving a food voucher, this will also be replaced by the entitlement of a hot meal from 

Monday 8th  June.  

 

I hope this makes lunch arrangements clearer moving forward. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 
Harriet Joseph Donna Callaghan 

Associate Headteacher           Associate Headteacher 
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